
 

Work on the Wall: James and Finlay for their perseverance in Maths 

Headteacher's Award: Harvey for showing amazing perseverance in his reading and maths 

and Erin for always showing love and respect and being an amazing role model 

Swimmer of the Week: Molly for always persevering and being brave and confident in the 

water. 

Shining Stars: Harvey, Molly, William, Harriet, Ruby, Brooke, Bonnie, Freddie,  

Pupil Voice: “Can we do Messy Church again? That was so much fun.” 
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Reminders & Messages 

Please can each child bring in an egg box for the first week of term for our science topic.  

Please can you check at home for school reading books as many seem to be missing from our 

book corner. They should have a coloured sticker on the spine of the books. 

Have a lovely half term. See you in term 4 on Monday 19th February! 

What has been happening this week? 

This week was prayer and reflection week. We had special worships from a few visitors as well 

as lots of fun in Messy Church. We also went to Stelling Church to explore a non-conformist 

church. Finally, we took part in a yoga and mindfulness session as part of Children’s Mental 

Health Week. 

In English, as we have finished our big write, the children completed some free writing which 

they were all very engaged and excited about. They created both fiction and non-fiction pieces. 

In Maths, we finished our length and perimeter topic by working out the perimeter of regular 

and irregular shapes. 

 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 


